
Surgery for WWE®'s Cena

08/26/2008

STAMFORD, Conn.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--

WWE Superstar John Cena(R) underwent emergency surgery today for injuries received during last Sunday's SummerSlam(R) Pay-Per-View match. The

procedure went well, according to renowned neurosurgeon Dr. Joseph Maroon who performed the surgery. Cena is expected to return to action in

approximately three months. Further details can be found at www.wwe.com.

Additional information on World Wrestling Entertainment, Inc. (NYSE: WWE) can be found at wwe.com and corporate.wwe.com. For information on our

global activities, go to http://www.wwe.com/worldwide/.
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